
Dear All,  
 
We would be very grateful if you help distribute the following information among all your local 
and regional stakeholders interested in looking for educational institutions hosting Erasmus 
students wanting to spend a period of time on a work placement in a secondary school 
as part of their degree programme 
 

IES José Frugoni Pérez is a state secondary school involved in bilingual educational content 

(CLIL) and inclusive education. 

 

We would like to host an Erasmus student  

 

- To improve the language skills of pupils at the host schools and increase both their 

motivation to learn languages and their interest in the student’s country and culture both 

providing first-hand cultural knowledge in your school and adding a new European dimension 

to our school community. 

- To improve learner confidence when communicating and understanding another language 

- To bring a wealth of resources and ideas, websites, lesson plans, songs and games to the 

classroom by organizing lively lessons, creating new extra-curricular activities 

- To improve staff members confidence in a language 

 

We have never ceased asking ourselves questions regarding the direction in which education 

is evolving. It forms part of our commitment to quality teaching that’s why we observe our 

reality, we listen to proposals, we are attentive to new needs, we like analyzing other 

pedagogical practices and we incorporate those elements that guarantee the best learning 

system for our students. Our classroom doors are always open. In fact, they are always 

connected with the world because, on the outside, a social revolution is taking place. And we 

want to be protagonists, to be on the scene and to participate in the new global scenario. We 

want to prepare our students to be capable of guiding their own future. We do not yet 

know how that will be, but we have a feeling that old systems will not be appropriate for that 

moment. They will move within an international context, technology will be given a 

specific use and, surely, they will end up working in professions that have not yet been 

invented 

 
If any of your students is interested, s/he can send his/her CV and application letter to 
opeec.ceucd@gobiernodecanarias.org. The contact person is Mrs Patricia Guerrero. 
Please do not hesitate to ask any further question you may have. 
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